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Evaluation of Solid Waste Management Project 

 

14
th

 March 2017, Salesian College Siliguri Campus: The evaluation and 

the conclusion of the SWMP took place in the AV hall from 11:30am. 

The project coordinator Fr. Aju congratulate all the members who 

worked under the project for having been successfully completed the 

project on time. Fr. Mathew Pulingathil, Rector Salesian college Siliguri 

started the session of evaluation with a prayer and his fruitful message. 

The faculties who worked under the project shared their experiences of 

working in collaboration, cooperation and effective leadership. They had 

shown the PPT of how the work was done with the project since 

inception. 40 volunteers participated in the concluding phase of the 

project. Each of the volunteers shared their experiences. Finally, the 

concluding session ended with distribution of certificates. After a group 

photo all went to have lunch and the programme ended at around 2pm. 
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